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Greater Lincolnshire Public Service Compact Action Plan for 2017
	Ref
	What will be done (Action)
	By whom
	Outcomes / Indicators 
	Timescales


	Comments / Monitoring & Reporting 
	Updated after Feb SG meeting
	Updated after June SG meeting
	Updated after Aug

 SG meeting

	1


	Improve political engagement with the agenda 
	Compact Steering Group and rep from GLLEP
	An identifiable link in place between the Lincs Compact and GLLEP to address skills development in Greater Lincolnshire
	By June 2017 the Compact is established as the GLLEP arm for consulting with the skills issues in the PS
	A GLLEP rep (Amanda Boutell)  to formally report progress to the Steering Group at the March 2017 and June 2017 meetings
	Report from Amanda Boutell received detailing ESB update. Also paper from GLLEP on ESF / SFA projects. Both papers sent to SG members via minutes.
	Report from Amanda Boutell received detailing GLLEP update. Paper sent to SG members via minutes.
	Report from Amanda Boutell received detailing GLLEP update. Paper sent to SG members via minutes.

	2
	Promote the public service sector as an employer of choice for young people 
	Working group acting on behalf of the Compact Steering Group
	Good practice case studies from within the Compact network made available to the wider Compact membership
	By June 2017 
	A working group rep  (Emma Redwood) to formally report progress to the Steering Group at the March 2017 and June 2017 meetings
	Case study from WLDC on their ‘on-boarding system’ expected soon for distribution
	Case study from WLDC on their ‘on-boarding system’ was demo-d at the Modernising Recruitment Practices event in May. The pp e-ver made available to SG members at June SG meet
	Case study from WLDC on their ‘on-boarding system’ was demo-d at the Modernising Recruitment Practices event in May. The pp e-ver made available to SG members at June SG meet

	3


	Formal working arrangement in place to work with trade unions to support education and training at work
	Compact Steering Group and reps from GMB and UNISON
	A formal agreement and action plan in place for PS orgs to commit to skills development in partnership with the recognised trade unions.
	By June 2017 the action plan is published
	GMB and UNISON reps (Julie Williamson and Andy Belfield) to formally report progress to the Steering Group at the March 2017 and June 2017 meetings
	GMB report that they invited  Compact member orgs to enter into a learning agreement. UNISON report imminent launch of their Learning Lincs project
	Update from GMB at June SG meet (see minutes). UNISON report imminent launch of their Learning Lincs project and will sponsor Sept event.
	Compact working closely with UNISON to co-present the launch of the UNISON ‘Learning Lincs’ project as an integral part of the Sept good practice event

	4
	Liaise effectively with the third sector to promote a coordinated approach to the delivery of public services within an austere environment
	Compact Steering Group and representation from the Third Sector
	Current relevant information relating to opportunities for the third sector and the public sector to work together effectively in Lincs made available to all Compact member organisations
	Throughout 2017
	A third sector rep (Fiona White of Community Lincs) to identify opportunities at all Steering Group meetings in 2017
	SG meeting advised of change of VCS rep on SG. Ben Barley to now work with Compact on behalf of the third sector.
	Update paper received from Ben Barley (see June 17 SG minutes)
	Update paper received from Ben Barley (see August 17 SG minutes)

	5
	Increase the number of Apprentices working in the PS in Greater Lincolnshire. (A good practice event in Feb 2017 will kick start activity)
	Member orgs of the Lincs PS Compact
	The number of Apprentices to be increased by a % amount decided at the Feb 2017 Steering Group meeting
	By December 2017
	In Jan 2017 a survey taken of member orgs to identify the number of Apps working in member orgs. Progress towards target to be reported at each SG meeting in 2017.
	Survey not quite completed by the time of the SG meeting. CD to complete. SG meet set a % increase target of 12%. A short life working group to meet in March to establish activity to meet the target
	Working group met and established support regimes to achieve the 12% increase (see June 17 SG minutes)
	Compact continuing to roll out support regimes to achieve the 12% increase in public sector in Lincs (see Aug 17 SG minutes)

	6
	Sharing good practice


	Chris Donkin with support from all SG members
	4 good practice events delivered in 2017 to address issues of common concern and interest for Compact member organisations.
	Event 1 Feb 2017

Event 2 May 2017

Event 3 August 2017

Event 4 Nov 2017
	Chris Donkin to formally report progress to the Steering Group at the March 2017, June 2017, Sept 2017 and Dec 2017 meetings
	Programme of events for 2017 established at the Feb SG meeting (see minutes)
	Innovative Learning Ops for PS Workers event planned for Sept 17. ‘Apps: Where are we now’ event planned for Dec 17 / Jan 18
	Innovative Learning Ops for PS Workers event planned for Sept 17. ‘Apps: Where are we now’ event planned for Dec 17 / Jan 18

	7
	The Compact to consider the impact of Brexit on the public service sector and respond appropriately.


	Compact Steering Group (and perhaps a short life working group)
	An action plan in place to respond to the impact of Brexit
	March 2017
	Issue to be discussed at Nov 2016 SG meeting and agree a way forward. Action Plan prepared by Paul Collins and Chris Donkin disseminated at March 2017 SG meeting. Progress towards implementation of the Action Plan to be reported at subsequent SG meetings in 2017.
	Paul Collins advises the SG of changes to funding for training post Brexit and potential impact of other funding changes on public services (see minutes)
	Paul Collins advises the SG of changes to funding for training post Brexit and potential impact of other funding changes on public services (see minutes)
	Paul Collins advises the SG that changes to public services as a consequence of Brexit are still unclear (see Aug 17 minutes)


